

School Committee
Hull, Massachusetts
Chair
David Twombly
Vice Chair
Marianne Harte
Secretary
Michelle Lanner
Members
Eric Hipp
Stephanie Peters

180 Harborview Road, Hull, Massachusetts 02045 781 925-4400 ext. 1118 FAX: 781 925-8042

Posting of notice of meeting:

School Committee Budget Subcommittee

Wednesday, October 10, 2012 4:00 p.m.

Office of the Superintendent Conference Room 180 Harborview Road

Topic Reasonably Anticipated to be Discussed:

The Budget Subcommittee will meet in Executive Session for the School Business Administrator preliminary screening interviews.

"The listing of matters are those reasonably anticipated by the chair which may be discussed at the meeting. Not all items listed may in fact be discussed and other items not listed may also be brought up for discussion to the extent permitted by law."

Posted: Wednesday, October 3, 2012